Youngstown State
University
News Service

Youngstown,
Ohio 44555
Telephone 742-1704

FOR RELEASE: IMMEDIATE

Mailed February 3, 1987

YOUNGSTOWN, Ohio - The new Youngstown Writers CGroup is off and writing.

While YWG is affiliated with YSU's English Department, this newly formed
network of people in the Youngstown area is open to anyone interested in writing,
regardless of genre.

Joseph Allgren of Austintown, a limited service faculty member at YSU, noted
that "“people who were writing felt isolated." Allgren, who is one of the YWG
founders, said the group stemmed from "a need within the community for this organi-
zation."

The group published its first newsletter the second week of January. Others
will be published the second week of every other month.

The YWG newsletter contains information on upcoming events, contests, workshops,
places to publish etc., as well as listing recent publications by members.

Tentative workshops, which should be underway within a month, include: three
poetry workshops, two or three fiction sessions, plus workshops on drama, children's
literature and non-fiction.

Allgren said there may be several workshops under one topic to help fulfill
the needs of the members. Some will meet once a month; others may meet once a
week.

Founders of YWG are: Jim Villani, editor of VYoungstown's Pig Iron Press;

Allgren, Dr. Stephen Sniderman and Dr. William Greenway, all from the YSU English
Department faculty; E. Hallaman of the History Department:; and George Peffer, a
local writer.

Anyone interested in joining the group may write to Youngstown Writers Group,

YSU Department of English, Youngstown, Ohio 44555,
ft i By deb Petten - YSU News Service
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YOUNGSTOWN, Ohio - Dr. Naomi Rosenblum will speak at 4 p.m. Wednesday,
Feb. 11, at the Butler Institute of American Art, Wick Avenue.

This lecture 1is part of the Symposia on American Art. The series was made
possible through the interface program o¢f Youngstown State University's Art Depart-
ment in the College of Fine and Performing Arts, and the Butler Institute of American
Art, with the support of the Youngstown State University Foundation.

Rosenblum, author of A World History of Photography, will speak on "New York

City as Seen by Pictorialists, Photosecessionists and Documentarians Around the

. Turn of the GCentury."

The lecture is free and open to the public.
Dr. Rosenblum currently teaches the history of photography at the Parsons

School of Design and at the Tisch School of Arts at New York University.
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possible through the interface program cof Youngstown State University's Art Depart-
ment in the College of Fine and Performing Arts, and the Butler Institute of American
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YOUNGSTOWN, Ohio - Youngstown State University's Office of Continuing Education
will offer "Effective Negotiating Strategies," a two-day seminar on the concept
of negotiation, from 9 a.m. to noon on Feb. 20 and 27.

"Effective Negotiating Strategles”" will apply the concept of negotiation to
a wide variety of situations, and will focus on business relationships such as
purchasing, labor-management relations, and other inter-group negotiatioms.

Participants will learn different negotiation theories, and the advantages
and disadvantages of each. 1In addition, they will have the opportunity to practice

- techniques associated with negotiaticns.

Dr. Stanley Guzell Jr. of Poland will teach the seminar. He is an associate
professor of management at YSU.
The fee for the seminar is $80.

For more information, or to register, call the ¥YSU Office of Continuing Educa-

tion at (216) 742-3358.
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YOUNGSTOWN, Ohio - Youngstown State University's Women's Resource Center will
present its second "Student Invitational Art Exhibit" PFeb. 12 through March 7.
The featured artist, Carol Prelog, 1is a senior art student at YSU. She
will present her works, including water colors, paintings and sculptures, in the
center, which is located in the basement of Dana Hall at the corner of Spring and
Bryson Streets.
The exhibit is free and open to the public. Hours at the Women's Resource
Center are: Monday through Thursday , 9 a.m. to 7 p.m., and Friday, 9 a.m. to

5 p.m.
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